
going after the 

first weekend or 

mid-week to     

mid-week. I        

always find my 

bargains at this 

time—the only 

time I do! 

Because of this 

accommodation 

by the Governing 

Body there is an      

expectation that 

other holidays are 

not taken in term 

time. Any           

requests are likely 

to be refused. 

We have had 
these printed a 
different colour 

for ease of    
recognition. 

You will see that 
Governors have 
agreed to keep 

the same holiday 
pattern next year. 
This means that 
there will be a 2 
week holiday at 

Spring Bank, 
which most     

other schools do 
not get. You 

should be able to 
book a much 

cheaper holiday  

Holiday Dates 

Wibsey Primary— A Community of Learners 

Parking 

I had a great     
meeting with Cllr 

Sharpe this      
morning about the 
problems we face 

with parking. We all 
know the           

challenges we face  

getting children to 
school with limited          
access. The bottom 

line is that if you 
are inconsiderate in 
parking and driving 
around school, an 

accident is            
inevitable. 

Attendance 
Congratulations to 

Classes 5.2 with 
98% & 1.3 with 

97.7% attendance. 
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Have a     

great    

weekend         

 

N.M. Cooper 

 

Head   

teacher 

   

I hope all of you 
have received 
your pocket   

holiday dates 
cards. 

These have been 
sent out to give 

you plenty of   
advance notice 
of the school’s   

holidays starting 
from September 
2017 all the way 
through to July 

2018.  

You will have   
received a     

similar card last 
year with the 

2016/2017 dates. 

Years        

3 and 4 

production 

5th April

(afternoon) 

and 6th 

April 

(morning) 

as         

previous 

letters to 

parents in 

those year 

groups. 


